GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN
August 29, 2017


HOT LUNCH:	Turkey ham & cheese panini
	Mustard 
	Crispy chicken fillet 
	Hamburger bun 
	BBQ sauce 
	Salad bar selections
	Mixed green salad 
	Whole kernel corn 
	Carrot sticks 
	Light french dressing 
	Mixed fruit cup 
	Milk 
	

		
BIRTHDAYS: 	None Today	
		
1. Boys Softball will be hosting Try-Outs on Thursday, August 31. We will meet in the large gym right after school. Please bring a water bottle and mitt to try-outs. Try-outs go until 5. You must provide your own transportation home.  If you have any questions about boys softball try-outs please see either Ms. Gjoni or Ms. Quinn. ….

1. Attention 7th and 8th grade girls! Basketball tryouts for 7th and 8th grade will be held this Tuesday, August 29th and Thursday August 31 from 3:30 p.m to 5:15 p.m.. Sign up by the girls’ locker room, if interested. Please arrange ahead of time to be picked up after the tryouts. If you have any questions see Mr. Olson. Go Tigers. ….

1. Are you interested in helping people in your community and earning service hours? Come to the Early Act Club meeting on Tuesday, September 29th after school in room 109. We will be planning our projects for this school year. Leadership positions are available. If you wish to run for office, please see Mrs. Rupert in room 109. 

1. Welcome back Gurrie. The Gurrie Choir would like you to join them at their first rehearsal on Tuesday September 5th in the Gurrie gym. You can find more information on the Gurrie Choir website, on facebook at D105 sings, and in the office. You can also follow us on twitter at D105Sings? Have a great year? 
Thank you , 
Claire Lansford
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